
  

The World Veterinary Association is happy to announce the 

WVA Global conference on Veterinary Education that will take 

place in Singapore on 30
th

 November and 1
st
 December 2014 

during the 18
th

 FAVA Congress.  

The conference aims in bringing together veterinarians and 

veterinary schools deans from all over the world to discuss 

the Implementation of veterinary requirements and core 

curriculum and veterinary needs in the world different 

regions.   

The conference will also give a platform for veterinary deans 

to discuss the possibility to establish a global 

forum/association of vet school deans.  

More details regarding the conference and registration will 

be published soon.     

See you in Singapore 

WVA GLOBAL CONFERENCE on VETERINARY EDUCATION 

Veterinary education for the future generation 

30 November - 1 December 2014 – Singapore  

 

 SAVE THE DATE 


